
Second Announcement

International Workshop

Planetary Systems beyond the Main Sequence

August 11 – 14, 2010
Bamberg, Germany

Planetary and brown dwarf companions to evolved stars have only recently been discovered.
The aim of this conference is to discuss observational results and techniques as well as the-
oretical predictions for the formation and the fate of the orbiting substellar objects as well
as for their impact on the evolution of the host stars. Supernova fall-back disks and planets
around neutron stars shall also be discussed. Central to the conference is to explore the im-
pact of new and upcoming space missions like Kepler, GAIA and PLATO for this emerging
field.

Registration is now open through:

http://www.sternwarte.uni-erlangen.de/conf2010/registration.html

Deadline for early registration is June 1, 2010. The registration fee is 120.- Euro before
June 15, 2010 and 180.- Euro thereafter.

For all other details see the webpage:

http://www.sternwarte.uni-erlangen.de/conf2010/

Uli Heber and Horst Drechsel

Bamberg, March 19, 2010

We like to note that the “17th European White Dwarf Workshop” will be held in (relatively
close-by) Tübingen, Germany on August 16 – 20, 2010, directly after our workshop.
Please find details here:

http://astro.uni-tuebingen.de/ rauch/EUROWD10.html
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